Town of Encampment Special Meeting September 24, 2021 7:00 p.m.

The Town of Encampment met in special session at the Encampment Town Hall on Friday September 24, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. with Mayor Greg Salisbury presiding. Council members present were Stas Banach, Bill Craig, Shannon Fagan-Craig and Gary Stull. Town personnel present was Doreen Harvey, Clerk/Treasurer. Special Guest was Jeb Steward

The meeting was called to order by reciting the Pledge of Allegiance.

Craig moved to approve the agenda and to enter into executive session for the purpose of discussing possible litigation, Stull seconded and the motion was passed. Those in attendance were Greg Salisbury, Mayor; Stas Banach, Bill Craig, Gary Stull, and Shannon Fagan-Craig, Council; Doreen Harvey, Clerk/Treasurer and Jeb Steward.

At 8:20 p.m. Craig moved to return to the open session, seal the minutes and place them in the safe, Stull seconded and the motion was passed. Craig moved to have the draft of a letter sent to the attorney for review then sent to a list of governing agencies and interested individuals regarding concerns for depletion of water in our watershed, Stull seconded and the motion was passed.

At 8:28 p.m. Craig moved to adjourn, Stull seconded and the motion was passed.

Doreen Harvey, CMC Clerk/Treasurer

Approved: October 14, 2021

Greg Salisbury, Mayor

1 well of arvey,

Doreen Harvey, CMC, Clerk/Treasurer